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 A Pre-Construction meeting was held on Tuesday September 19 between the Town of 

Holliston, the engineering design consultant (McMahon Associates), and the contractor 

(Lorusso Corporation).  

 The contractor has begun to prepare submittals for particular construction items to 

ensure conformance with the project specifications, prior to order.  These will be 

transmitted for review.  

 

 At this time the contractor’s preliminary construction schedule calls for work to begin 

the week of Columbus Day (October 9) following the “Holliston in Bloom” event the 

previous weekend.  Initially, work will consist primarily of installation of conduit for the 

new traffic signals within the brick banding area of the existing sidewalks. 


